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Webjet reaffirms FY24 earnings guidance. 
18 March 2024 

 
Webjet Limited (ASX:WEB) (Webjet) reaffirms its FY24 earnings guidance as provided to the market on 22 November 
2023, with the FY24 underlying EBITDA expected to be above the midpoint of the $180 to $190 million range. 
 
Webjet’s FY24 results will be published on 22 May 2024. 
 
This announcement was authorised for release by the Board of Directors. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Carolyn Mole 
Investor Relations  
+61 3 9828 9754  

investor@webjetlimited.com 
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